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I strongly urge rejection of HB 3166. This bill circumvents the clear will of Oregon 

voters, who defeated ranked-choice voting in November 2024, and represents an 

unacceptable attempt to override democratic choice. The legislature’s decision to 

schedule a public hearing with less than 24 hours’ notice—announced March 18, 

2025, for March 19—serves as blatant proof of intent to limit public scrutiny and rush 

this through. HB 3166 threatens electoral integrity with a complex, vulnerable system. 

Respect the people’s voice not the dark outside special interests. 

 

 


